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To: EUBC European National Federations 

 

Subject:  EUBC 2020 Championships situation due to Covid-19 pandemic 

 

 

Dear Presidents and Secretaries General,  

 

 I hope this you and your families are doing well in this difficult period. 

 

 I would like to announce that following the spread of Covid-19, the security measures taken 

by European countries and your replies to the letter, in which we asked for your views on the EUBC 

2020 Calendar, the EUBC Executive Committee has taken the decision to stop all EUBC 

Championships scheduled until August 2020. 

 

 I firmly believe that this decision is necessary to protect the health of our athletes and 

coaches. 

 

 In any case, EUBC will monitor the situation of the Covid-19 pandemic and, if possible, will 

evaluate the possibility of rescheduling the Championships for this year. 

 

 Confident of your understanding, I send my best wished to you, your families and to all 

members of your National Federations.   

 

 

Yours in boxing,  

 

 

 

 

Franco Falcinelli  

EUBC President 


